
 

TOWN COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

 

DATE April 18, 2023 

FROM: Tammy Dixon, Town Secretary 

AGENDA ITEM: Discussion on nomination to slate of nominees to Denco 9-1-1 District Board of 
Managers. 

SUMMARY: 

 
Denco Area 9-1-1 District serves as the coordinating agency for 9-1-1 emergency service throughout 
Denton County and the entire City of Carrollton. The district was created by special election in 1987 and 
is overseen by a locally elected or appointed Board of Managers.  
 
Chapter 772, Texas Health and Safety Code provides for the Denco Area 9-1-1 District Board of 
Managers to have "two members appointed jointly” by all the participating municipalities located in whole 
or part of the district. The District’s board of managers has adopted an appointment process for the 
municipal representatives. 

 

Each year on September 30th, the term of one of the two members appointed by participating 
municipalities expires. This year it is the term of Sue Tejml. Members are eligible for consecutive terms 
and Sue Tejml has expressed her desire to serve another term.   

 
On June 1, 2023, the Denco staff will send the slate of nominees to each city/town for consideration. 
That item will be placed on the July agenda for consideration. 

FISCAL INFORMATION: N/A 

RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 

If the Town Council desires to nominate Ms. Tejml or a different candidate, a resolution will be placed 
on the May agenda for consideration.  Nominations must be submitted to the District by May 31, 2023. 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 Denco 9-1-1 Letter 


